
{Letterhead}

{Date}

{Utility Company Address}

RE:  Pre-coordination Meeting & Review of Construction Plans, {Town}, {Location}, {PIN}
Dear {Addressee}:

Enclosed please find one copy of final construction plans for the above listed project.  These plans are only intended for information and planning purposes at this time.  No actual relocation of facilities should be made because of these plans.

Please review your proposed pole and/or proposed underground plant locations on the Department’s plans.  If changes are necessary, they should be communicated to us prior to the Pre-coordination Meeting.  The Pre-coordination Meeting has been scheduled for {Date, Time and Place of Pre-coordination Meeting}.  It is requested that you be prepared to assign working days to your required utility work at this meeting.

This project is scheduled for advertising {Date}.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at {Phone Number and Email}.  Thank you for your cooperation.









Very truly yours,









{Consultant or LAP Rep}
Enclosure:  Construction & R/W Plans 
cc: 
{MDOT Utility Team Member}


{MaineDOT Project Manager}
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